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����  TRAVEL IN INDIA   ���� 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
There is a change in the dates for Holi and Dhuriaya.  The dates are now 6th and 7th March instead of 5th and 
6th March as circulated previously.  Baba’s meeting will still take place as scheduled on 5th March. 
 
However, this affects travel arrangements.  It is not good to travel in India on 6th and 7th March.  Those of 
you who have train bookings on 6th March will have their bookings changed to the morning of 6th March by 
Madhuban Travel Department.  This means you will arrive in Delhi/Mumbai on the early morning of 7th 
March and be collected from the station.  Travellers by train on 7th March have been booked for the evening 
train, so there is no problem in this.   
 
Regarding flights from Ahmedabad, please try to change these accordingly.  If this is not possible, then 
departures from Madhuban will be on 6th afternoon or at 4am on 7th March. 
 
If you require any more assistance, you may contact the Travel Office in Gyan Sarovar on 
bktravel@vsnl.com. 
 
 
TRAVEL VIA MUMBAI 
Further to our notice sent on 24th January regarding travel via Mumbai, if you are travelling alone and are 
delayed in Mumbai airport or for any reason, or there is any change to your travel arrangements, please do 
telephone Ville Parle Centre from inside the airport to avoid anybody waiting for you unnecessarily outside.  
Please pay attention to this as Baba’s children in Mumbai are always ready to help in all Baba’s children 
travelling at any hour of the day or night. 
 
 
TRAVEL DETAILS FOR LONDON 
Please note the amended telephone and fax numbers for London Travel Office, further to the murli notice of 
17th January. 
 
Tel: 44-20-8955 1948 
Fax: 44-20-8955 1949


